
 

 December 1, 2014 
 

ATTENTION 

Topical Oxygen Wound Therapy (TOWT)  

Continues to be Covered  

Until Further Notice 
 
 
 

Providers, Medicaid beneficiaries and Medicaid  Managed Care Organizations 
(MMCOs) were notified in the October 2014 Medicaid Update that New York State 
Medicaid fee-for-service and Medicaid Managed Care were eliminating coverage of 
topical oxygen wound therapy (TOWT) effective December 1, 2014 and January 1, 
2015, respectively. 
 
This is to notify providers, Medicaid beneficiaries and MMCOs that the prior 
determination is rescinded and that Medicaid fee-for-service and Medicaid Managed 
Care will continue to cover TOWT in accordance with the Department’s existing 
procedures until further notice. 


